
 
 
 

 

Notice Regarding COVID-19 
 

 BC Livestock Coop will remain open and business & sales will continue to be conducted as usual (regular, 

bull & special sales), however, in an effort to comply with Provincial Guidelines to limit the spread of 

COVID-19 and to protect our clients and staff so we can continue to operate, BC Livestock Coop has set 

out the following: 

 

In regard to bull sales: 

 

1) If you are not a prospective bull buyer, we would ask you to not enter our facilities and/or sale.  

2) There will be a limit on buyers of one (1) buyer per operation or ranch. Please do not bring extra 

people, and delegate only one person. 

3) There will be no complimentary breakfasts or lunches served. The kitchens at each stockyard are 

privately owned/operated and therefore will be following Provincial Guidelines, so please check 

ahead of time to make sure they are open or be prepared to bring your own. 

4) When entering our facilities, we would ask that you practice multiple hand washes while you are 

there, and that you practice social distancing (stay 1-2 meters from other patrons and staff). Please 

DO NOT shake hands or touch our staff, buyers or others.  

5) If you are over 60 and/or have pre-existing medical conditions or live with someone who does, we 

remind you of your increased risk of COVID-19 and recommend you stay home. 

6) We recommend you bid on bulls online where that service is supplied. The bulls will be available 

for viewing at the ranch or stockyard prior to the sale, so they can be seen close up before bidding 

on them online. Please ensure you sign up with the online bidding provider well ahead of time to 

ensure you are approved; you can register on their webpages. 

7) Please make an effort to pre-register for a bidding number through the stockyards where the sale is 

being hosted if you plan on attending in person. Bidding numbers will be mandatory. 

8) Telephone bidding is also available through contacts listed in the sales catalogue or through any of 

our marketing team. All sales will be streamed on our website and auctioneers will allow extra time 

for the delay for those watching and then bidding with a representative ringside. Please let a 

member of our team know if you plan to bid through one of our representatives ahead of time. 

9) If you feel unwell or are sick, DO NOT attend our events and/or facilities.  

10) BC Livestock Coop is increasing the disinfection of the public areas of our premises. 

 

As always, BC Livestock Coop is committed to continuing to provide first class service and market 

prices to all our customers while working to comply to keep our staff and clients safe. We will be 

continuing to monitor updates from the Provincial Government and BC CDC. Check our website for 

updates. 
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